Dear Mayor & Councillors,

As residents in the Medway Valley, our family is committed to the preservation of London's rare and irreplaceable Environmentally Sensitive Areas.

We strongly oppose the intensification of the fragile Medway Valley Heritage Forest ESA and the construction of any bridges in particular in its most sensitive areas.

We do however support those elements of the CMP that ensure the on-going protection and enlightened stewardship of the Medway Valley ESA for the enjoyment of future generations.

London's keen and profound protection of our Forest City heritage is among the critical factors that encourages our family to continue to invest and grow deep roots here.

The Medway Valley Heritage Forest symbolizes the peace and tranquility of life in the City, and of our potential to live in harmony with the natural environment even as we embrace the future.

We encourage all council members to reflect upon the essence of what positively distinguishes London from less progressive communities. A balanced and inspired awareness of the synergy and sharing of the natural habitat is among the most important of our City's competitive lifestyle advantages.

Thank You for your service.

Regards,

Patrick & Shannon Ambrogio (and Gio, Max & Dante) 1358 Corley Drive